From: John Collins

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: Barns, Brendan

Subject: University of Chicago Booth School of Business licensing application
Date: 05 December 2022 16:47:04

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

As a resident of Bart’s Square I wish to object to the Broad entertainment licence application made in relation to
the above premises in Bart’s Square. Bart’s square is a mixed use development with a concentration of
residential premises including young families. The terms of the UOC application are excessively broad and the
proposed hours excessive and not conducive with a residential area. There are many amenities and
entertainment venues available in the City and a seat of learning does not require such extensive entertainment
licensing. Any bar license should be restricted to normal public house opening hours. Any entertainment
licenses should be sought ad hoc and be reviewed by the Corporation taking account of frequency of events
applied for and likely impact on quiet enjoyment and security of residents.

John Collins
Middlesex Passage

Sent from my iPhone



